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Ever wondered what happens in your Year 6 child’s Maths lessons?  

Why not come and find out. 

 
 

 

On Monday 3rd February, we’d like to invite one adult per Year 6 child to come and join us for our Maths 

lesson. You will have the opportunity to sit alongside your child and see what happens during a typical 

lesson.  

 

If you are able to come, please meet in the blue area after dropping your child off. The lesson will finish 

no later than 10:30am, but you can, of course, leave earlier if you need to. To ensure we have enough 

seats, please fill in and return the attached slip no later than Friday 31st January by 3.15pm.  

 

 

I hope you are able to attend, 

 

Mr Gavin 

 

 

Child’s name __________________________________ 

 

 

I will be joining the Y6 Maths lesson on Monday 3rd February 

 

 

Signed _______________________________ Date __________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk

